
SIXTH SUNDAY OF EASTER
May 21 – May 29, 2022

Weekend:
Saturday    May 21 Vigil: SIXTH SUNDAY OF EASTER 
SFC 4:30pm Lester Tharp ‘Birthday Memorial’ 

by Leslie, Steve & Nancy & Families

Sunday       May 22 SIXTH SUNDAY OF EASTER 
SFC 11am Dianne Kapella by Susan Guest
   

11am Mass will be Live-Streamed on Facebook & YouTube

Weekdays:
Monday      May  23 Easter Weekday
SFC  8am           Filomena Reo  by The Nassief Family
Tuesday      May  24  Easter Weekday
SFC  8am Clara Jean Bennett by Joanie & Bill Norton

Wednesday May  25 Easter Weekday
SFC  8am Hanna Williams by Arlene Ross & Family
Thursday  May 26 Easter Weekday 
SFC  8am People of the Parish                                                                                                                                                                                                 
Friday         May 27      Easter Weekday           
NO MASS HERE        8am Mass at Mt. Carmel – Our Lady of Peace

Weekend:
Saturday    May 28 Vigil: THE ASCENSION OF THE LORD 
SFC 4:30pm Lisa Iarocci ‘Memorial Anniversary’ by Family

Sunday       May 29 THE ASCENSION OF THE LORD
SFC 11am Norton Smith II by Kathy & Michael Smith
   

11am Mass will be Live-Streamed on Facebook & YouTube

                                  Spring Raffle
We are continuing to sell our Spring Raffle Tickets!
You may still turn your tickets in, or if you need more,

 call the Parish Office to pick them up or have them mailed to you.

 First Prize $1000
Second Prize $ 500
Third Prize $ 250

GOOD LUCK!!!!

Parishioners are welcome to attend any Corpus Christi council or committee 
meetings.  Meeting times and dates are listed in the bulletin.  Your presence is 
welcomed and your participation is encouraged.

ADDITIONAL MOTHER’S DAY FLOWER INTENTIONS:
Taylor Family

  For Lenore Taylor

Sanctuary Candles
In Memory of:

Santa Rapose
by Patty, Paul & Ranae Palagyi

JoAnn Beaver 
Second Year in Heaven
by husband, Charlie and 
sons, Craig & Steve

Rosie Calhoun
by Deacon Nick & Lisa Iarocci

Gloria Seese
by Deacon Nick & Lisa Iarocci

James Seese, Sr.
by Deacon Nick & Lisa Iarocci

THIS WEEK
PC – Parish Center; PO - Parish Office

Sun May 22
SFC Church

12 Noon following the 11am Mass
Altar Server Training / Deacon Nick

Wed May 25
5pm Rosary, SFC Church
 

Confessions: SFC Church
Saturday 3:30pm 

Sunday 10am

Due to scheduling conflicts, the next 
meeting of the Men’s Fellowship 
Group will be May 31 at 6pm.

If you would like to receive the 
bulletin by email send your 
request to stmsfc@hotmail.com. 
The bulletin is also availabl online 
at: corpuschristiparishconneaut.org  

The Parish Center is open weekday 
mornings at 9:30am Mon-Thurs if you 
would like to walk in the hall.



Time, Talent & Treasure
Faithful Stewards: 

Supporting our Parish Mission
Stewardship: “…Do not let your hearts be troubled or 
afraid.”  (John 14:27)

Our limited human understanding cannot begin to 
understand the immense power of God.  Instead of trusting 
in God, we often think we can control every outcome.  Do 
you want to make God laugh?  Tell Him your plans.  The 
next time worry, anxiety or fear creeps in, thank God for all 
He has given you and trust that He has a better plan for you.  
Make God your first choice and not your last resort. 

Parish Sacrificial Giving

Sunday   $4,409.50           93 Envelopes   
Electronic Giving               785.00             3 On-Line

Total: $5,094.50
                

Thank you for your continued generosity!

Vocations: "Whoever loves me will keep my word.” Are 
you called to bring the word of Christ to his flock? 
Email Father Scott Kopp skopp@youngstowndiocese.org 
Or call 330-/44-8451. 

The Knights of Columbus  Annual Seminarians' Dinner 
is June 9 at Sacred Heart Parish Hall. Cash Bar 5pm/Dinner 
6pm. Choice of Roast Beef or Creamy Chicken Alfredo. 
Local councils sponsor seminarians with their prayers and 
financial support. Proceeds will help these young 
seminarians answer their call! Tickets are $20 each. For 
tickets or to make a donation contact Jake Harchalk at 
440/228-2525. 

NEWS FROM ST. JOHN SCHOOL:
Becoming a Herald ~ Registration for Pre-K through Gr. 
12 has begun. Classroom spaces are limited in some grades. 
FMI on curriculum, scholarships and the application 
process, contact Keith Corlew at 440/997-5531   
or kcorlew@sjheralds.org  Applications are available online 
at sjheralds.org
Baccalaureate Mass ~ Saint John graduates and their 
families will celebrate Baccalaureate Mass with The Most 
Rev. Bishop David J. Bonnar on Mon, May 23, 7pm at the 
school.  All are welcome. 
Graduation ~ Saint John will celebrate graduation on Fri, 
May 27, 7pm at the school.  All are welcome. 
Saint John will host an all class reunion for all Herald 
Alumni on Sat, Aug 20, from 6-11pm at the school. There 
will be indoor/outdoor events with picnic food, drinks and 
desserts. Music by Good Question. Bring lawn chair if you 
wish and BYOB. Cost is $20/person.  Sign up online at 
www.sjheralds.org/alumni/reunions.cfm or by mailing 
reservation form with payment by July 20.  For questions, 
contact Christy Garrod Kovacs at ckovacs@sjheralds.org or 
440/997-5531 x223. 

Our Featured Advertiser this week is:

ANCHOR INSURANCE GROUP, INC.
Thank you for your support of our weekly bulletin!

REMINDER:  Deacon Nick will be having Altar Server 
practice in St. Frances Cabrini Church Sun, May 22 
following the 11am Mass.  

Catholic Charities annual First Step for Change campaign 
is from Mother’s Day through Father’s Day, honoring the 
faith, humility and love it takes to raise a child, and 
recognizing that many parents lack adequate financial 
resources for their children.  Funds raised through this 
campaign assist low-income pregnant women and families 
with food, formula, clothing, diapers and other items 
essential to a child’s health, safety and well-being.  If you 
are interested in participating please pick up a FIRST 
STEP PACKET from your pew.  Take the PACKET 
home, complete the participation card and return it by June 
30.  All money collected by our parish will help to meet 
local needs.  Thank you.

 
Vacation Bible School is July 25-29.  We are collaborating 
with Good Shepherd Lutheran Church for VBS.  Children 
who have completed Preschool through grade 3 are invited 
to participate.  Children who have completed grades 4-8 are 
invited to participate in service projects in the community.  

High School students are asked to participate as either aides 
or join in the service projects.  We are in need of adults to 
help as leaders for classes, help with food and snacks, lead 

crafts or work with the youth with community service.  
Please contact Carla at the church office if you are 

interested in helping.
Registration for the children will be in the coming weeks.

Community Action is offering help with rent/utilities 
through their CARES Home Relief Program. FMI call 
440/990-1740 or 2-1-1.  You can download an application 
packet at www.accaa.org   The Program will run through 
Sept 2022, unless Funds are exhausted before then. See the 
bulletin board for further details. 

Mt. Carmel Church, Ashtabula, will celebrate its 125th 
anniversary on Sun, June 5, with 10am Mass followed by   
brunch in the Community Center.  Tickets are $25/each.  
For tickets, call Rosemary Guerriero 440/812-1285 or 
440/964-6102, or the Parish Office 440/992-0330.

Helping Independent Parents (HIP), formerly Birthcare, 
is in need of new/gently used light weight sleepers, sizes 6 
Months to 2T.  Please keep the need in mind when you 
check out yard sales.  Items can be given to Crystal 
Latimer, 440-466-7441, or dropped off at GO Ministries 
on Station Avenue in Ashtabula 10am-4pm, Monday-
Friday. If you would like to see the HIP room, go Mon., 11-
1 or Wed. and Fri., 10-2.


